
Change of Address Notice

This is to notify that regional office PIPFA, Lahore has been moved to new Campus on July 12, 2016.
Therefore, please change the information in your records and send all future communications to new address.

New address is;

6-Atta Turk Block, New Garden Town, Lahore

(Near Himayat-e-Islam Girls College and Passport Office opposite COMSAT)

Phone 042-35838111, 35866896 & 0324-4313008
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